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Dear Friends: 
 
It is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome to all who have gathered for the Women’s Leadership 
Conference hosted by Adelphi University. By being part of this special event, you are helping to 
further this distinguished organization’s crucial mission.  
 
Every year, more than 350 professionals, industry leaders, alumni, students, and community 
members unite for a day of influential connections, thought provoking discussions, and development 
opportunities at the Women’s Leadership Conference. This year’s theme, “The Era of Embracing 
Change: Dare to be Extraordinary”, demonstrates that although many sectors do not take advantage 
of the value women bring to the workplace, barriers can still be broken. By inspiring each other to 
strive for greatness and exceed expectations, everyone can thrive in today’s ever-changing world.  
 
Once again, congratulations on this year's Conference. I am sure it will be a most enjoyable 
occasion. I wish all of the participants much continued success with their future endeavors. 
 
Warmest regards. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
LETITIA JAMES 
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